
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 31, 2020 
 
We are currently updating our sales tax-exempt customer list.  We are asking that those tax-
exempt eligible customers please complete the General Sales Tax Exception Certificate (Form 
ST-105 #49065) and return to Ferguson Farms within 30 days to avoid being charged tax on 
future purchases.  The form is on the reverse side of this letter or can be accessed online at 
https://www.in.gov/dor/3504.htm, along with the directions on how to complete the form. 
 
The completed form may be returned via mail to the above address, emailed to 
mandy@fergusonfarms.com, or faxed to 574-453-3900.  Please contact me should you have 
any questions.  
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter, we appreciate your cooperation. 
 
 
Mandy Ferguson 
FERGUSON FARMS, INC. 
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